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PRESS RELEASE 

The LIFE CERSUDS Regional Working 
Group holds its fourth meeting at ITC 

 

 The members of the Regional Working Group of the LIFE CERSUDS 
project met at ITC, as project coordinator, on Friday, 10 November 
2017, to learn about the progress of the project and discuss, among 
other things, its replicability. 

Castellón, November 1th 2017.- The Institute of Ceramic Technology (ITC) 
as coordinator of the LIFE CERSUDS Ceramic Sustainable Urban Drainage 
System project, today brought together some 20 people, members of the 
project's Regional Working Group. This is already the fourth meeting of the 
GTRLC, made up of representatives of municipalities, universities, research 
centres, companies and public bodies, with the aim of promoting a change 
of model in cities when it comes to finding sustainable solutions for urban 
drainage. 
 
On this occasion, the description of the project prepared by the architects 
Enrique Fernández-Vivancos and Eduardo de Miguel was discussed. The 
first was present at this meeting to explain the characteristics of the GTRLC, 
while Javier Mira, principal investigator of LIFE CERSUDS at ITC, explained 
the characteristics of the C/Torre San Vicente demonstrator, whose on-site 
testing began in October. The characteristics of the monitoring plan have 
also been explained by members of the UPV's IIAMA, while Javier Mira has 
subsequently explained the possibilities of replicability of LIFE CERSUDS, 
an item that forms part of the project given that it is considered essential 
that the advances made in this work can be carried out in other cities and 
municipalities, achieving benefits for localities and citizens in the interests 
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of sustainability and increasing efforts to mitigate the negative effects of 
climate change. 
 
At the conclusion of the meeting, the GTRLC was convened for a 
forthcoming meeting in April 2018. 
 
All the information: www.lifecersuds.eu 
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